
EPINEPHRINE AUTO-INJECTORS IN SCHOOLS 

Each district school will maintain a stock supply of auto-injectable epinephrine to be administered immediately for actual 
or perceived anaphylaxis (life threatening allergic reaction) in any student by a school nurse or other authorized 
personnel in accordance with Montana law (MCA  20-5-421) and district medication policy 3416. 911 will be 
summoned and then parent will be notified immediately following all administration of epinephrine. The limited stock of 
this medication is not intended to be used in place of medications previously or currently prescribed for specific students 
or staff with known allergies. Students with known allergies are expected to continue to provide their own health care 
provider ordered medications and written individual annual anaphylaxis plan. 

http://www.mcpsmt.org/cms/lib03/MT01001940/Centricity/Domain/692/3416%20May%2014%20Administration%20of%20Medication.pdf

